
Generosity and Giving 
 

 

New webinars to encourage parish giving 

On behalf of the Generous Giving Campaign: 

Dear Clergy, Licenced Laity, Deanery Lay Chairs, Churchwardens and Treasurers, 

We know that transforming Giving and Generosity is key to achieving the shared mission of 

our Church, while adopting digital giving is key to the long-term sustainability of our 

churches and their ministry and mission. 

We are committed to supporting churches as they inspire those they serve and this autumn 

we are resourcing a Diocesan wide Generous Giving Campaign with an open invitation to 

our parishes to take part. 

During the months of June and July we are hosting 4 webinars.  To join, PLEASE REGISTER.   

1. 17 June @ 12:30 – Giving Mechanisms 

2. 24 June @ 12:30 – Planning your involvement in the campaign 

3. 8 July @ 12:30 – Theology of Generosity 

4. 15 July @ 12:30 – Preaching workshop 

Please note we will be recording and publishing all the webinars, so please switch off your 

camera and name badge if you do not wish to appear on the recording. 

Please feel free to extend this invitation to others as appropriate. 

 

Kind regards 

Emma Dewey 

Parish Support Administrator 

T: 01722 411922 

E: emma.dewey@salisbury.anglican.org 
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